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Non-HRO Comments

Subject: Speaker for June 9 City Council Meeting (2020-0262)
Good morning,
Please allow this email to serve as notice that Cyndy Trimmer will speak on behalf of the applicant for 2020-0262 at the June 9, 2020 City Council meeting.
For the record her address is One Independent Dr., Ste 1200, Jacksonville, FL 32202 (904) 301-1269. She is in support of this application. 
Sincerely,
Krista Burby
Paralegal
Driver, McAfee, Hawthorne & Diebenow, P.L.
One Independent Drive, Suite 1200
Jacksonville, Florida 32202
Direct:     (904) 807-8213
Fax:         (904) 301-1279
E-Mail:    kburby@drivermcafee.com

HRO Comments

5-27

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
tracy potts
5021 Sagebrush Ave  Keystone Heights, FL 32656-7713 tracy@feature23.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Mrs. Christie Pettus
605 Wakeview Dr  Orange Park, FL 32065-2278 pettus2@icloud.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Do not withdraw your support for this ordinance. Fix the legality of it and maintain it's importance to this entire community!
Sincerely,
Mrs Cheryl Ruppert
5023 Dian Wood Dr E  Jacksonville, FL 32210-7853 coenews@aol.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Melanie Demasi
1615 Perry St  Jacksonville, FL 32206-4351 melsnbrabt@yaoo.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
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Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Russ Kirkland
4256 Walnut Bnd  Jacksonville, FL 32257-7641 kirkland83@yahoo.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Ms. Harriet Hammell
1713 Bulavista Ave Lot 282 Jacksonville, FL 32221-1401 aprilgirl1951@yahoo.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Ms. Elaine Burnett
2616 Green St  Jacksonville, FL 32204-3510 elaineburnett43@gmail.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Sincerely,
Elyce Garceau
1000 Island Point Dr  Jacksonville, FL 32218-5395 garceaue@duvalschools.org
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Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Erica Blythe
3809 San Remo Dr  Jacksonville, FL 32217-4649 weatherbroad719@gmail.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Mrs Leah Stables
110 Bailey St  San Mateo, FL 32187-2401
teamstables06@gmail.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Sincerely,
Mr. Gary Rhodes
13022 Loblolly Ln S  Jacksonville, FL 32246-4171 rhodesgary20@gmail.com

Subject: Please support Ordinance 2020-244 and keep Jacksonville moving forward
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
Please support Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jackonsville moving forward!
This ordinance will re-enact the critical LGBT protections added to Jacksonville’s Human Rights Ordinance with overwhelming public support in 2017.  These protections have been working as intended for three years, and they are making Jacksonville a welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.
Support for these protections has only grown.  We’ve already heard from numerous Jacksonville residents, small and large business owners, and faith leaders calling on the City Council to pass Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jacksonville on the right path.
Please keep Jacksonville an open and welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.  Vote in support of re-enacting LGBTQ protections in the Jacksonville Human Rights Ordinance.
Sincerely,
Joe Sampson
1807 Hendricks Ave  Jacksonville, FL 32207-3303 joe.sampson@ymail.com

Subject: Please support Ordinance 2020-244 and keep Jacksonville moving forward
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
Please support Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jackonsville moving forward!
This ordinance will re-enact the critical LGBT protections added to Jacksonville’s Human Rights Ordinance with overwhelming public support in 2017.  These protections have been working as intended for three years, and they are making Jacksonville a welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.
Support for these protections has only grown.  We’ve already heard from numerous Jacksonville residents, small and large business owners, and faith leaders calling on the City Council to pass Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jacksonville on the right path.
Please keep Jacksonville an open and welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.  Vote in support of re-enacting LGBTQ protections in the Jacksonville Human Rights Ordinance.
Most sincerely,
Sallyn Pajcic
5161 Dixie Landing Dr  Jacksonville, FL 32224-5897 pajcics@gmail.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Lindsay Meyer
11830 Old Kings Rd  Jacksonville, FL 32219-1643 lindsay@congareeandpenn.com

Subject: Please support Ordinance 2020-244 and keep Jacksonville moving forward
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
Please support Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jackonsville moving forward!
This ordinance will re-enact the critical LGBT protections added to Jacksonville’s Human Rights Ordinance with overwhelming public support in 2017.  These protections have been working as intended for three years, and they are making Jacksonville a welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.
Support for these protections has only grown.  We’ve already heard from numerous Jacksonville residents, small and large business owners, and faith leaders calling on the City Council to pass Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jacksonville on the right path.
Please keep Jacksonville an open and welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.  Vote in support of re-enacting LGBTQ protections in the Jacksonville Human Rights Ordinance.
Sincerely,
Renee Parenteau
55 E 3rd St  Jacksonville, FL 32206-5013 reneeparenteau@gmail.com

Subject: Please support Ordinance 2020-244 and keep Jacksonville moving forward
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
Please support Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jackonsville moving forward! I am a longtime Jacksonville resident who now lives in St. Augustine. I'm a small business owner, though, and all my clients are in J-ville, which of course is the primary economic driver for our region. The HRO has been working, in my opinion, and I know I speak for hundreds more when I say that the eyes of Northeast FL are upon you.
This ordinance will re-enact the critical LGBT protections added to Jacksonville’s Human Rights Ordinance with overwhelming public support in 2017.  These protections have been working as intended for three years, and they are making Jacksonville a welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.
Support for these protections has only grown.  We’ve already heard from numerous Jacksonville residents, small and large business owners, and faith leaders calling on the City Council to pass Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jacksonville on the right path.
Please keep Jacksonville an open and welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.  Vote in support of re-enacting LGBTQ protections in the Jacksonville Human Rights Ordinance.  Thank you!
Sincerely,
Susan Pelter
2237 Blackstone Way  St Augustine, FL 32092-4726 susan@susanpelter.com

Subject: Please support Ordinance 2020-244 and keep Jacksonville moving forward
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
Please support Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jackonsville moving forward!
This ordinance will re-enact the critical LGBT protections added to Jacksonville’s Human Rights Ordinance with overwhelming public support in 2017.  These protections have been working as intended for three years, and they are making Jacksonville a welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.
Support for these protections has only grown.  We’ve already heard from numerous Jacksonville residents, small and large business owners, and faith leaders calling on the City Council to pass Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jacksonville on the right path.
Please keep Jacksonville an open and welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.  Vote in support of re-enacting LGBTQ protections in the Jacksonville Human Rights Ordinance.
Sincerely,
Debra Partridge
2081 Chaffee Rd S Lot 24 Jacksonville, FL 32221-1881 tdabcdc@gmail.com

Subject: Please support Ordinance 2020-244 and keep Jacksonville moving forward
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
Please support Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jackonsville moving forward!
This ordinance will re-enact the critical LGBT protections added to Jacksonville’s Human Rights Ordinance with overwhelming public support in 2017.  These protections have been working as intended for three years, and they are making Jacksonville a welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.
Support for these protections has only grown.  We’ve already heard from numerous Jacksonville residents, small and large business owners, and faith leaders calling on the City Council to pass Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jacksonville on the right path.
Please keep Jacksonville an open and welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.  Vote in support of re-enacting LGBTQ protections in the Jacksonville Human Rights Ordinance.
Sincerely,
Linda Oberdorfer
232 Florida Blvd  Neptune Beach, FL 32266-4969 loberdorfer@att.net
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Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Michael Bloom
36 Elton St  Melbourne, FL 32935-7323
bthlsrfr2@aol.com

Subject: Please support Ordinance 2020-244 and keep Jacksonville moving forward
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
Please support Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jackonsville moving forward!
This ordinance will re-enact the critical LGBT protections added to Jacksonville’s Human Rights Ordinance with overwhelming public support in 2017.  These protections have been working as intended for three years, and they are making Jacksonville a welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.
Support for these protections has only grown.  We’ve already heard from numerous Jacksonville residents, small and large business owners, and faith leaders calling on the City Council to pass Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jacksonville on the right path.
Please keep Jacksonville an open and welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.  Vote in support of re-enacting LGBTQ protections in the Jacksonville Human Rights Ordinance.
Sincerely,
Kelly Mannel
6781 Linford Ln  Jacksonville, FL 32217-2660 kmannel@imagepartners.net

Subject: Please support Ordinance 2020-244 and keep Jacksonville moving forward
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
Please support Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jackonsville moving forward!
This ordinance will re-enact the critical LGBT protections added to Jacksonville’s Human Rights Ordinance with overwhelming public support in 2017.  These protections have been working as intended for three years, and they are making Jacksonville a welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.
Support for these protections has only grown.  We’ve already heard from numerous Jacksonville residents, small and large business owners, and faith leaders calling on the City Council to pass Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jacksonville on the right path.
Please keep Jacksonville an open and welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.  Vote in support of re-enacting LGBTQ protections in the Jacksonville Human Rights Ordinance.
When we look around and see our nation in such pain and horror on so many fronts, how can any of us respond with anything other than heart felt love and inclusion. We need courageous loving leadership from our elected officials that draws us toward one another.  It is the only path forward. This is a chance for you to show such leadership in a very dark time.
Sincerely,
Kimberly Vlah
4638 Royal Ave  Jacksonville, FL 32205-4952 kvlah@organizedenvironments.com

Subject: Please support Ordinance 2020-244 and keep Jacksonville moving forward
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
Please support Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jackonsville moving forward!
This ordinance will re-enact the critical LGBT protections added to Jacksonville’s Human Rights Ordinance with overwhelming public support in 2017.  These protections have been working as intended for three years, and they are making Jacksonville a welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.
Support for these protections has only grown.  We’ve already heard from numerous Jacksonville residents, small and large business owners, and faith leaders calling on the City Council to pass Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jacksonville on the right path.
Please keep Jacksonville an open and welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.  Vote in support of re-enacting LGBTQ protections in the Jacksonville Human Rights Ordinance.
Sincerely,
Mrs. Jacey Kelley
12931 Spring Rain Rd  Jacksonville, FL 32258-5201 jwillbach@gmail.com

5-31

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Miss Jennifer Jones
3750 Silver Bluff Blvd  Orange Park, FL 32065-4262 ms.jenniferannjones@gmail.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Lena Hernandez
622 Seabrook Cove Rd  Jacksonville, FL 32211-7184 lenafhernandez@gmail.com
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Subject: Please support Ordinance 2020-244 and keep Jacksonville moving forward
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
Please support Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jackonsville moving forward!
This ordinance will re-enact the critical LGBT protections added to Jacksonville’s Human Rights Ordinance with overwhelming public support in 2017.  These protections have been working as intended for three years, and they are making Jacksonville a welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.
Support for these protections has only grown.  We’ve already heard from numerous Jacksonville residents, small and large business owners, and faith leaders calling on the City Council to pass Ordinance 2020-0244 and keep Jacksonville on the right path.
Please keep Jacksonville an open and welcoming place for everyone to live, work, and visit.  Vote in support of re-enacting LGBTQ protections in the Jacksonville Human Rights Ordinance.
Sincerely,
Oscar Smalls
14911 SE 73rd Ave  Summerfield, FL 34491-4225 Osmallsjr@yahoo.com

Subject: Please protect the Jacksonville HRO
Dear Mayor Curry and Council Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Sincerely,
Sharon Buttner
4998 Arapahoe Ave  Jacksonville, FL 32210-8344 sharonbuttner@att.net

Subject: My business supports preserving the Jacksonville HRO
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In my organization we value all our customers and our employees and believe these protections are important in showing how welcoming our city is and how inclusive our community remains.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Please support this ordinance for equity.
Thank you for your service to the community.
Best regards......Bobbie O'Connor
Sincerely,
Bobbie O'Connor
3654 Bridgewood Dr  Jacksonville, FL 32277-8903 Writer, Social Activist, Self Employed ocoonnorbg@gmail.com

Subject: My business supports preserving the Jacksonville HRO
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In my business we value all our customers and our employees and believe these protections are important in showing how welcoming our city is and how inclusive our community remains.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Please support this ordinance for equity.
Sincerely,
Elizabeth Woods
4722 Sappho Ave  Jacksonville, FL 32205-4985 eli.surratt@gmail.com


Subject: My business supports preserving the Jacksonville HRO
Dear All Jacksonville Committee Members Committee Members,
I urge you to support Ordinance 2020-0244, re-enacting LGBTQ protections in Jacksonville's Human Rights Ordinance.
In our business we value all our customers and our employees and believe these protections are important in showing how welcoming our city is and how inclusive our community remains.
In 2017 a broad coalition of citizens, faith leaders, and business leaders came together in support of adding these critical protections to Jacksonville's City Code. Support has only grown since then, and re-enacting the protections now will keep Jacksonville moving forward.
No one should face discrimination because of who they love or who they are.  Three years' experience with these protections has shown that ensuring nondiscrimination makes Jacksonville a more welcoming place for residents, visitors, and business.  Please support Ordinance 2020-0244.
Please support this ordinance for equity.
Sincerely,
Robert Dahlstrom
1045 Sorrento Rd  Jacksonville, FL 32207-3913 Executive, Apellix robert.dahlstrom@gmail.com
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